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The Northern Ireland Policing Board routinely produces a range of publications, some 
of which are statutory responsibilities (including the Annual Report).  As a matter of 
policy, these publications shall:  
 

• Be designed to be as useful and accessible to the general public (or specific, 
targeted audience) as possible 

• Meet government access standards and statutory requirements 
• Be published in the most appropriate format(s) 
• Be available for reasons of accessibility in printed form, not just electronically 
• Be available, on request, in different formats, including large print, Braille, on 

audio tape, or in other languages (in line with Board policy) 
• Be accurate and honest  
• Provide good value for money 

 


